
Fw: Agenda Item 11. City Commission meeting 9/1/2020

Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Tue 9/1/2020 11:54 AM

To:  Keri O'Brien <kobrien@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

for the agenda

From: Jane Dawkins <janeyflo77@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 1:31 AM
To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Re: Agenda Item 11. City Commission meeting 9/1/2020

Thank you. 

On Mon, Aug 31, 2020, 8:09 PM Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:
Good evening,

I have received you comments and will forward to the City Commission. 

Thank you,
Cheri Smith 
City Clerk

Sent from my iPhone

> On Aug 31, 2020, at 7:22 PM, Jane Dawkins <janeyflo77@gmail.com> wrote:
> 
> 
> I would like to voice my opposition to Item 11 on tomorrow's agenda. There are several 
self-storage buildings already existing in Key West; two are located in the immediate 
vicinity of the proposed site. One is a few blocks away on North Roosevelt, the other also 
a few blocks away between 2nd and 3rd Streets on Staples Avenue. Therefore, another 
large self-storage facility is redundant and better use could be made of this prominent 
site. Respectfully, Jane Dawkins
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